
More than 5,000 UC Stakeholders and Supporters Urge UC Regents to Ensure Campus 
Administrators Enforce University Policy and State Law Prohibi�ng Faculty Abuse 

 

May 2, 2024 
 
To the Regents of the University of California, 
 
As evidenced by the recent Algemeiner ar�cle, “How An�-Zionist Faculty Captured a University 
of California Campus and What It Means for the Future of Jews in America,” an�-Zionist faculty 
are out of control at the University of California. They are using their academic posi�ons, 
departmental infrastructure and university resources to spread virulent hatred of the Jewish 
state and its on-campus supporters, and in so doing, they are inci�ng the harassment and even 
assault of Jewish students - all with impunity. 
 
Campus administrators are simply not enforcing university policies and state laws that clearly 
prohibit such faculty abuse.  
 
We implore the Regents to step in and govern the University as is their mandate under the 
California cons�tu�on, including by ensuring that campus administrators are held accountable 
for enforcing University policy and state law prohibi�ng faculty abuse. Unless and un�l you do, 
Jewish students will not be safe on UC campuses. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Undersigned 5,093 UC Stakeholders & Supporters (To Date) 
 
Signatories: 
 
**Names removed in online version 

https://www.algemeiner.com/2024/04/12/how-anti-zionist-faculty-captured-a-university-of-california-campus-and-what-it-means-for-the-future-of-jews-in-america/

